
 

Our learning this week… 

English 

We have been writing a response to the proposed housing developments in 
Wickwar, sharing our findings after our field trip around the village last week. 

Project – Who has the power? 

The campaigns have begun- with initial setting up of parties and formulating names, 
mottos and what they stand for. 

Science- Classification 

On Monday we were investigationg the most common invertebrates 
in the school grounds. The most common species was Woodlice, with 
most groups finding they made up to over 50% of all invertebrates 
discovered. 

Home learning 

Some children are starting to let the home learning slip and I have 
noticed a number of children not regularly doing tables, spellings or 
Mathletics. The expectation for ALL children is the following: 

TTRS every week  

Mathletics completed before Wednesday morning 

Spelling practised every night ( they are tricky and need to be done daily) 

Termly home learning project – next one due Friday 15th 
October. 

They will be at secondary school before they know it and it is 
important that they get in the habit of doing something each night. 
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